Just a thought, our school does only on weekends to give the regular ed teachers a break.  The babies can be disruptive in the classroom.  Students pick them up on Thursday night and return them Monday morning.  Wilson, matheson

-----Original Message-----

From: facs-bounces@lists.uen.org [mailto:facs-bounces@lists.uen.org] On Behalf Of Rayola Bell

Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2009 4:34 PM

To: Margie Wassmer; facs@lists.uen.org 

Subject: Re: [facs] Flour babies

We have plastic babies with computer controls that can make it cry to be

fed, changed and burped.  They are from "Reality Works".  They are

pretty expensive I don't know when they made the budget.  I feel like

they are a great tool to help the kids realize how much time a baby

needs.  They take them home for 3 nights.  Depending on how many "Teen

Living" classes I have we do it only on weekends or during school.  They

choose to take them from Monday after school to Thursday morning, or

Friday after school to Monday morning.  They keep a baby book of times

they take care of the baby, and write an essay about the highs and lows

of the experience, as well as their opinion on teenage parenthood and

single parenthood.  Most say they want to be parents someday, but now is

not when.  Most realize they really don't want to be tied down now, and

they aren't ready.

I especially feel they are good for the boys in my 9th grade Teen Living

Class.

-----Original Message-----

From: facs-bounces@lists.uen.org [mailto:facs-bounces@lists.uen.org] On

Behalf Of Margie Wassmer

Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2009 1:17 PM

To: facs@lists.uen.org 

Subject: [facs] Flour babies

